
 

 
 

 

 

March 25, 2009 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th 

Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   12
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #091549 

         NIGHT PARKING EXCEPTION ON SOUTH WATER 

         STREET FROM EAST PITTSBURGH AVENUE TO 

         EAST WASHINGTON STREET 

        

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of a local resident, legislation will be prepared 

for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above-captioned 

location to the through highway night parking exception list. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

March 25, 2010 
 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   10
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #091549 

         REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE 

         SOUTH SIDE OF WEST MICHIGAN STREET 

         IN THE 3700 AND 3800 BLOCKS 

                          

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to remove the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a survey 

indicated that a majority of the residents affected are in favor of the removal of the 

restriction, we have no objection to its removal. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

March 25, 2010 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   3
rd

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #091549 

         INSTALL ONE-HOUR PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE 

         OF EAST OGDEN AVENUE FROM NORTH MILWAUKEE 

         STREET TO NORTH JEFFERSON STREET          

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf on Subway Corporation, legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

March 25, 2010 
 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   12
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #091549 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE 

         OF WEST NATIONAL AVENUE FROM SOUTH 

         14
TH

 STREET TO A POINT 100 FEET WEST 

 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE 

         OF WEST NATIONAL AVENUE FROM SOUTH 

         14
TH

 STREET TO A POINT 100 FEET EAST 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

In conjunction with the new median island and lane patterns on West National Avenue at 

South 14
th

 Street, the above-captioned parking restrictions are needed to facilitate the 

movement of traffic on the roadway. Therefore, we recommend the installation of these 

parking restrictions. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

March 25, 2010 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #091549 

         REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING IN THE 2100 BLOCK 

         OF SOUTH ALDRICH STREET  

          
Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

March 25, 2010 

 

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. 

Alderman, 5
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   5
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #091549 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE 

         OF WEST SHERIDAN AVENUE FROM WEST 

         APPLETON AVENUE TO A POINT 80 FEET WEST         

 

Dear Alderman Bohl: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from Johnstone Supply located at 9709 West 

Appleton Avenue to install the above-captioned parking restriction.  

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that delivery trucks 

have a difficult time maneuvering through the intersection of West Appleton Avenue and 

West Sheridan Avenue. The installation of this restriction will make it easier to maneuver 

through the intersection for trucks. Therefore, we recommend the installation of this 

restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

March 25, 2010 

 

Honorable Robert W. Puente 

Alderman, 9
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   9
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #091549 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE 

         OF NORTH INDUSTRIAL ROAD FROM A 

         POINT 1830 FEET NORTH OF WEST MILL ROAD 

         TO A POINT 420 FEET NORTH THEREOF 
 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE 

         OF NORTH INDUSTRIAL ROAD FROM A 

         POINT 2080 FEET NORTH OF WEST MILL ROAD 

         TO A POINT 120 FEET NORTH THEREOF 
 

Dear Alderman Puente: 
 

This is in response to a request we received from City of Milwaukee Sanitation Department 

to install the above-captioned parking restrictions.  

 

Due to up coming changes in regards to how the City of Milwaukee Sanitation Department 

receives material at their self-help stations traffic congestion is expected on North Industrial 

Road at the entrance/exit to the self-help yard. The installation of these restrictions will 

make it easier for through traffic to maneuver through this section of roadway. Therefore, 

we recommend the installation of these restrictions.   

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 
 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 
 

RWB: ns 
 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


